
 ​'H​e​a​d​ ​h​i​g​h​!​ ​H​e​a​r​t​ ​s​t​r​o​n​g​! 
 

G15 is a cluster of 15 Gloucestershire schools who collaborate together each 
year and hold a Celebration of Success each year at Gloucester Cathedral. This 
year’s event is going to be a virtual event and we are asking you to get involved 

in producing a piece of Artwork that can go into the show.  
 

The theme is based around the heading above - ​Head high! 
Heart strong! ​ ​In response to the current worldwide pandemic.  

 
If you would like to produce a piece of Artwork, which could be made by any 
form of your choice including photographs - then please let Mrs Lane know.  

 
You are free to make your artwork from now,​ but you must ask Mrs Lane for 

the consent form for your parents/carers to fill in when we send it off. 
 

The deadline for artwork to Mrs Lane = Monday 25th May 
3pm 

 
 


